
Zhumatai Elnur Zhannuruly, a student of the OP-18-1 group of the 

Department of Industrial Transport, in January 2021 received a letter of thanks 

from N.A. Nazarbayev, for participation in the election campaign of the Nur Otan 

party, on the eve of the 30th anniversary of our independence. 

 

 

 
 

 


